
     

 
 

 

 

 

Developmental courses are pre-requisites for any academic certificate program. (Approved by 
President George and President’s Council 8/25/98) All Certificate programs will include a 
maximum of 15 credits, unless approved by the Collegewide Deans of Instruction, Associate Vice 
President for Academic Affairs and Vice President for Academic Affairs. Certificate programs 
must follow Curriculum Guidelines for approval of new programs.  

Specific courses required for each new certificate curriculum will be recommended by 
department chairpersons with input from the academic program development committee and 
advisory committee(s) and approved by the Collegewide Curriculum Committee, Collegewide 
Deans of Instruction, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and Vice President for 
Academic Affairs. Ongoing program changes to certificate curriculum will be recommended by 
the relevant department chairperson with input from the faculty and the academic program 
advisory committee and approved by the Collegewide Curriculum Committee, Collegewide 
Deans of Instruction, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and Vice President for 
Academic Affairs 




